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November 10, 2014

A Letter of Recommendation for:

Spartan Construction, [nc.
PO Box 1017
Oakhurst, NJ 07755

To Whom It May Concern,

Spartan Construction was selected as the lowest responsible bidder for our recent Lindenwold Middle School
Fagade Repair job. The Lindenwold Middle School is approximately 100,000 square feet and was originally

constructed in 1939.

Spartan was contracted to repoint, repair and replace and retrofit pin the entire building fagade due to failed

wall ties, among several other required masonry repairs.

Their crew and equipment was on site on the exact day that they indicated they would begin construction
and they worked tirelessly throughout the full project to complete before the students and staff returned to
school. The building has been restored to a beautiful condition on which we have received countless

compliments.

In addition, Mr Koukoimis, the Owner of Spartan, was always available to address concerns and then
troubleshoot and immediately resolve these issues. His dedication to his work product was above and
beyond and the final product truly shows this high level of commitment.

Lindenwold Board of Education would be happy to work with Spartan Construction again.

Sincerely,

Business Administrator

cc Mr, Timmy Koukoumis

Our Town — Our Children — Our Future



